Sandra T Davis

From: Ryan P Mccann

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 8:58 AM
To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: Recreation Advisory Board Vacancies
Ms. Davis,

In their last meeting, the Recreation Advisory Board voted to remove Lonnie Boyd {District 1) from the board for lack of
attendance. In our previous email we also discussed the District 3 vacancy. | recall you said you wanted to handle both
vacancies at the same time. Please let me know if there’s anything you need me to do.

Thanks,

Ryan P. McCann
Finance Manager
Parks and Recreation Department

Phone: 706-225-4651
Fax: 706-225-4514
Email: meccann.ryan@columbusga.org

3111 Citizens Way
Columbus, GA 31906




